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NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions to the Organization and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group on OAS Program Review, is pleased to inform delegations that the deadline for the submission of the results of the priority-setting exercise has been extended due to requests from several Member States for additional time to complete the exercise and in consideration of the heavy workload. The new deadline for the presentation of the results is February 3, 2010.  These results can be sent to the Secretariat of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs. 
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